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EXTRA! EXTRA!  Read all about it... 

                                        Nursery News 
 

    Week 8 is here and now it is time to go. We had so much fun this week! 

 We made sure we got enjoyed every single activity we went to.  From the 

pool to the water park, Nature with Mrs.  Lynn, to Arts and Crafts with 

Mrs. Ali.  We Ripped and Dipped and Zipped on our last days and most 

importantly, made memories with all of our new friends.  We got to see 

the older kids put on the production of “Crazy for You” and celebrated our 

favorite Spirit Day on Throw Back Thursday.     To see pictures of the 

exciting week we had, please log onto our website kenwaldaycamp.com 

and use the password: kenwalfun. 
 

 Nursery families, thank you from the bottom of our hearts for allowing us 

to be a part of your child’s summer.  We have all enjoyed the time we got 

to spend with your children.  We hope your children had as much fun with 

us as we did with them.  We cannot wait for next year and look forward to 

making more awesome memories.  From all of us:  Have an amazing 

school year, we will miss you all !!!        

 
 

                                        COUNSELORS 

N-1 Frogs - Michelle & Natalie        N-2 Bees - Rachel S. & Ali 

N-3 Owls - Autumn & Rachel D.            N-3 Monkeys - Annie & Vinnie  

Group leader: Carolina W.                        Director: Debbie R.                            
 


